
NOTICE
BEACH ACCESS UPGRADES

REPAIRS AND UPGRADES TO THE
BEACH ACCESS WILL COMMENCE THE

 WEEK OF JULY 17, 2019 AND WILL CONTINUE
FOR APPROXIMATELY THREE WEEKS.

For your safety, please respect construction 
areas, posted signs and fencing. 

For project information contact:

CVRD Parks & Trails Division
175 Ingram Street

Duncan, BC, V9L1N8
250-746-2620

email: parks@cvrd.bc.ca
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